[bookmark: _GoBack]									     November 13, 2018
Dear Families,

	We had  another exciting week at P.S. 24. We are so excited for Parent Teacher Conferences this week to share all of the great work the students have done so far this year. 

Upcoming Events

· No school Monday November 12 for Veterans Day
· Parent Teacher Conferences: November 14th (evening) and November 15th (afternoon)
· November 15th will  be a half day for students. Dismissal is at 11:10
· December 4th @ 2:30pm- After school Parent Workshop with Cassandra Bond on supporting your child’s social and emotional growth.
· December 7th @ 8:30am- Coffee with the Principal
· December 12th and 13th- Winter Concert Series
· December 13th @ 8:15am- Parent Advisory Committee

Parent Survey

Please fill out this week’s survey on Parent Workshops at the following link:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MV88RPS

  Other Updates
· See below for an opportunity to nominate a teacher for the Big Apple Award
· P.S. 24/81 Football Game has been postponed
· Congratulations to our new Student Council Members. They are as follows:
· President - Samara Adam
· Vice President- Sloan Colbert
· Secretary - Cole Boucher
· Commissioner of Community Service - Laila Arias
· Commissioner of Spirit - Lucy Beubien-Paulson
· Treasurer - Emily Fitzgerald
· Sergeant At Arms- Zachary Mendez
· Alternate - Charlie Amabile

· Important information regarding Immunizations, Flu Shots, Vaccine changes and updates are on our website www.ps24school.org under Parents tab on Menu

If you have any questions or concerns please email the administration or parent coordinator directly at: sschwartz@schools.nyc.gov (Specific Individual Concerns: Grades 4,5),  namster@schools.nyc.gov (Specific Individual Concerns: grades: K,1, safety), aparedes@schools.nyc.gov (Specific Individual Concerns: Grades 2,3) or fbyrne@schools.nyc.gov (General Concerns: All Grades)

We look forward to a great week! Thank you for your support and please remember to ask your children about all of the exciting things they are learning at school every day. 

								Sincerely,
								P.S. 24 Administration
[bookmark: _ydh5lj8ihxiy]
[bookmark: _bx011gmxgis9]
[bookmark: _qfldm4h6xfap]
[bookmark: _batwxticzzz0]
[bookmark: _de9vrxfg6hrf]
[bookmark: _4i409tg5genw]Opportunity to Nominate Outstanding Teachers and Counselors for Big Apple Awards
School Type: All schools
Deadline: November 26
Workflow Subcategory: Teacher Development
 
The DOE is recognizing teacher excellence through the seventh annual Big Apple Awards program. You and your school community (e.g., students, families, administrators, support staff, and teachers) are encouraged to nominate current, full-time teachers who have demonstrated exceptional success in their impact on student learning, instructional practices, and professional contributions to their school community.

Nominations are due by November 26. You should consider nominating outstanding teachers  in your school using this nomination link. Award recipients will be recognized as exemplary educators, and will spend the 2019–20 school year representing teachers citywide as Big Apple Fellows and members of the Chancellor’s Teacher Advisory Group, while continuing their work in the classroom.
 
During the 2017–18 school year, 70 percent of DOE schools nominated at least one teacher for the Big Apple Awards; this year’s goal is to receive at least one nomination from each school and increase the number of high-quality teachers advancing to the next round. For more information about the Big Apple Awards, the selection process, and past recipients, please visit the Big Apple Awards page.
 
For questions, email teacherexcellence@schools.nyc.gov.




